Friends of Benwick School

C/O Benwick Primary School, High Street, Benwick, Cambridgeshire, PE15 0XA
Email: friendsofbenwickschool@hotmail.co.uk
Charity Registration: 1098481



14 March 2019

Dear Parents / Carers

Please find attached a number of leaflets for some of our upcoming events that we will be holding before the end of term.

We are having a **`Dress Down Day'** on **Wednesday 3 April 2019.** This time instead of paying the usual £1 donation in order to participate, we are asking that your child/ren bring in a Chocolate Easter Egg instead.

We will also be holding an **Easter Egg Raffle** during the Celebration Assembly on the last day of term, **Friday 5 April 2019**, as it was so successful last time, and these will be added to the Chocolate Easter Eggs we already have to make this the Best Raffle so far!

FOBS have also arranged to hold an **Easter Egg Hunt** too, straight after school on **Wednesday 3 April 2019**, where your child/ren can look and find an Easter themed shape outside around the school and exchange it for a chocolate Easter gift. This will be just 50p per child.

We really hope you will be supporting these events with your child/ren. All monies raised will go towards enhancing school life for all of our children; whether it is paying towards the coaches for school trips, more outside play equipment like the train we have recently purchased or even more iPad's and laptops to assist with classroom learning. All these things are made possible because of your support, so thank you for what you have already done and we look forward to what else we can raise for the school in the future.

Thank you for your continued support!

Friends of Benwick School (FOBS)